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Dear Sir,

In reply to your enquiries contained in the
Classing Letter of the 22nd instant, with reference to the
M.V. "IMA" Sunderland Report No.30440. we beg to state that
the thickness of the poop deck transverse beams abaft the
after peak bulkhead as fitted is .40 and that the thickness
of the shell bottom strakes C & D is also as approved i.e. .60;

These thicknesses of the poop beams and bottom shelli
were also fitted in M.V. "MINISTER WEDEL" Sunderland Report
No0.30427 and we regret that they were given incorrectly on the
reports.

We are, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,
TRE SURYEYORS

o oo C. Bortlell
f. Urwen ’
The Secretary,
LONDON.
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